A renewed invitation from the 8th Principle Collaboration Group of San Diego

The 8th Principle Collaboration Group of San Diego invites you to join us in continuing a study
of Widening the Circle of Concern. We will continue to meet virtually monthly this fall until next
spring at 10 am Saturday morning: September 17, and then the 2nd Saturday of every
month: October 8, November 12, December 10, January 14, February 11, March 11, April
8, and May 13. We have found these discussions to be enriching and fulfilling work and hope to
share that joy among our congregations. This work is an affirming way to celebrate the adoption
and implementation of the 8th principle. These sessions will be informal and open to all San
Diego UUs. Each month will have a new chapter from the book to read before our discussion.
We hope you’ll return each month, but joining for a topic that particularly interests you would
work as well and you can join at any point. The book is available for free online, including in
audio format, and is also available for purchase as a printed book or kindle book (links below).

September 17, 2022: Congregations & Communities
October 8, 2022: Hospitality & Inclusion

November 12, 2022: Living Our Values in the World
December 10, 2022: Religious Professionals
January 14, 2023: Education for Liberation

February 11, 2023: Innovations & Risk-Taking
March 11, 2023: Restoration & Reparations

April 8, 2023: Accountability & Resources

May 13, 2023: Where Do We Go from Here?

If you are interested, please sign-up here:
https://bit.ly/3CXmdHb

Read or listen online (free)

Download the pdf (free)

Purch th rback K

." - Report of the UUA Commission '”
on Institutional Change 3

Purchase the kindle edition

What is Widening the Circle of Concern?

Widening the Circle of Concern: Report of the UUA (Unitarian Universalist Association) COIC
(Commission on Institutional Change) is the final work of the Commission, presented in June
2020. This book “represents the culmination of the Commission’s work analyzing structural and
systemic racism and white supremacy culture within Unitarian Universalism and makes
recommendations to advance long-term cultural and institutional change that redeems the
essential promise and ideals of Unitarian Universalism” (from back cover). Read more about

the Commission on Institutional Change here.

What is the 8th Principle Collaboration Group of San Diego?



Our group formed in 2021 as part of the work San Diego UU congregations are doing to
implement the 8th principle. We collaborate to share ideas and resources; we celebrate being
able to do the work of the 8th principle in community. We usually meet monthly and welcome
new members. Use the google form above to join our mailing list.



